Predicted tides, MLLW datum, were applied to all soundings
using the reference station and correctors designated in the
project instructions.



Approved tides were requested from the Sea and Lake Levels

Branch in a letter dated May 15, 1990. A coOPY of the letter is
included in the Separates ' Liled with He SvrVEY RecoRds.
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